
 

FOR POSTING: Oct 21, 2022 – Until further notice    

客客 戶戶 重重 要要 通通 知知   
IImmppoorrttaanntt  NNoottiiccee  ttoo  CCuussttoommeerrss  

 

 

  

  
RReellooccaattiioonn  ooff  SShhaattiinn  PPllaazzaa  BBrraanncchh  
  
In view of business development and branch network reorganization, our Shatin 
Plaza Branch located at Shop 5, Level 1, Shatin Plaza Branch will stop service 
after the close of business on December 23, 2022 (Friday). With effect from 
December 28, 2022 (Wednesday), Shatin Plaza Branch will be relocated to 
Shop 7, 16B and 17, Level 1, Shatin Plaza.  
 
Kindly be assured that your account(s) and use of other existing banking 
services would not be affected. We look forward to serving your banking and 
financial needs at our new Shatin Plaza Branch. Customers can still enjoy 
counter services by visiting the nearby branch listed below. 

Branch Address 

Ma On Shan Branch Shop 2111B, Level 2, Ma On Shan Plaza 

Map 

 
 

Should you have any enquiries on the above-mentioned changes, please feel 
free to contact us at +852 2779 5533. We apologize for any inconvenience 
caused. 
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